
BIG CREEK ELEMENTARY 
 

 

 

Palo Alto Unified School District 
Camille Townsend, Board Member, Chair 
Terry Godfrey, Board Member 
 
City of Palo Alto 
Pat Burt, Council Member 
Tom DuBois, Council Member 
 
Staff 
Cathy Mak, District, Chief Business Officer, Staff Liaison 
Khashayar Alaee, City, Senior Management Analyst, Staff Liaison 

 
1. Oral Communications 
 
2. Approval of Minutes –  August 20, 2015 

 
3. Review of Recent City Council/PAUSD Board Meetings  

 
4. Safe Routes to School 

 
5. Palo Alto Police Department: Traffic/Safety Update 

 
6. Review of City Transportation Projects Affecting PAUSD 

 
a. Churchill Avenue 
b. Embarcadero Road 
c. Charleston/Arastradero Road 
d. Shuttle  
 

7. Residential Parking Program & Addison School 
 
8. Review Upcoming Calendar and Agendas 

 
 

    

School/City Liaison Committee Meeting 
Wednesday, September 16, 2015 

8:00 AM to 9:30 AM 
Palo Alto Unified School District 

Conference Room A 
25 Churchill Ave 

School/City Liaison Committee 
Special Meeting 

Agenda 

http://www.cityofpaloalto.org/civicax/filebank/blobdload.aspx?BlobID=48976



